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MATERIAL NOTICE 

 

  

São Paulo, January 12, 2021 – Ultrapar Participações S.A. (B3: UGPA3 / NYSE: UGP, 

“Company” or “Ultrapar”), in compliance with article 12 of CVM Instruction no. 358/02, hereby 

informs that, in January 11, its IT systems suffered a cyberattack and, in precaution, interrupted 

some of its systems, partially impacting the operations of its subsidiaries. The Company 

immediately implemented its control and security protocols to block the attack and minimize 

potential impacts and is currently operating in a contingency mode.  

Ultrapar is evaluating the extension of this incident and acting to mitigate its effects, 

endeavoring all efforts to normalize its operations, and will maintain the market informed about 

any material fact related to this event.  

 

Rodrigo de Almeida Pizzinatto  

Chief Financial and Investor Relations Officer  

Ultrapar Participações S.A. 


